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Meet MaryEllen Frango In this Issue! 
• Meet MaryEllen Frango 

• February Calendar of 

Events 

• Events and Activities  

The Greens at Greenwich is excited to 
introduce our new Executive Director, 
MaryEllen Frango! MaryEllen has been part of 
The Greens family for almost four years in 
various roles. The past year and a half she has 
worked at The Greens as the Regional 
Director for Sales and Marketing. While the 
Executive Director title is new, her presence 
in the community is not. MaryEllen stated, “I 
am grateful for the opportunity to lead the 
team and partner with our families to 
continue The Greens’ mission of offering 
quality care and exceptional experiences to 
those with memory impairment. Senior Care 
is my calling, not a job. It’s my privilege to 
walk this journey with families and provide a 
safe, loving, supportive environment for them 
and their loved one.” 

A true dog lover, MaryEllen is the proud 
"mom" to three beautiful German Shepherds 
who keep her busy and bring her endless joy. 
Family is at the heart of her life, and she 
cherishes time spent with her mother, 
husband, two adult children, and girlfriends. 
Whether she’s at home or away, her loved 
ones are her top priority. 

Living by the beach, MaryEllen embraces 
coastal life to the fullest, enjoying peaceful 
walks along the shore in any weather. Her 
adventurous spirit doesn’t stop at the water’s 
edge, though. MaryEllen is an avid traveler 
who has explored many corners of the world. 
Italy holds a special place in her heart as her 
favorite destination, with London, England, 
coming in as a close second. 

MaryEllen’s love for connecting with people 
shines through in her passion for 
entertaining. Though she’s not a fan of 
cooking, she delights in creating special 
moments and memories with friends and 
family. She also has a sweet tooth and enjoys 
indulging in delicious desserts whenever the 
opportunity arises. 

All families are encouraged to call MaryEllen 
on her personal phone for quick access to 
answers and support. They will often see her 
joining in on activities and visiting with 
residents. Please join us in giving a warm 
welcome to MaryEllen Frango! We’re thrilled 
to have her as part of our community. 
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An Assisted Living Residence 

1155 King Street 

Greenwich, Connecticut 06831 

(203) 531-5500 

(203) 531-1224 (Fax) 

MaryEllen Frango, Executive Director 

Barbara Mullins, SALSA RN 

Caroline Greco, Program Director 

Luis Arista, Executive Chef 

Debbie Merigliano, Administrative Assistant  

Events and Activities  

 @thegreensatgreenwich 

Sending love during the season of love. Happy Valentine’s Day from all 

of us to you! 


